
    B.W.C Brandon Wood Working Club 

August 2012 Newsletter 
 

 

Greetings Fellow Woodworkers, 

President Bruce Woody opened the 
meeting at 7:00 PM. We had two 
guest tonight, Vernon  and Sandi 
Blackadar. Vernon will be giving 
the program tonight. 
 

 Membership 
We have 27 members this month. 
Dues are just $25.00 for a family 
membership. 
 

Library Report 
 

Terry says he has no more room in 
the library - needs another cabinet 
but we have exceeded the Women's 
club size allowance already.  
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Brady gave the Treasurer’s Report 
as follows: 
 
Treasurers report for July: 
  

Beginning balance            $709.12 
 Dues               $    0.00 
Income:    50/50                $  22.50 
Judge donation           $   65.00 
  

Expenses:       
Rent                                    $20.00 
Refreshments                     $18.00 

Gift Card                             $55.00 
  
Ending Balance                $703.62 
  

Toy Report 
Chuck reported he had 
distributed the toys for the 
Christmas  in July. 
Lloyd Hart presented a box of 
over 30 toys and puzzles for the 
Toy Drive. 
 

News Letter 
 

There is nothing new with the 
news letter.   
 
50/50 
Art sold 45 tickets tonight and 
the drawing was won by Jack 
Besavitch.  He got $22.50 and 
the club got $22.50 
 

Show and Tell winner: 
Our show and tell winner 
tonight was Rick Ward. 
Congrats Rick!! 
 

Web Site: 
The web site is up to date and 
can be accessed from the link 
below. 
http://www.brandonwoodworking.com  



 

Fair Report: 
Art  –  reports they are moving 
forward with judge – looking for 
donations from clubs. 
There was a long discussion with  
input from Vernon about how much 
we can afford. See the old business 
below. 
 

 

Old Business:  
State fair Judging and the cost was 
discussed. The club got 
approximately $210 dollar pledged 
by various members towards paying 
for judge. 
Ruth East made a motion that the 
club pay the remainder of our 
portion for the judge. 
Jack Besavitch seconded the 
motion. 
After a short discussion the motion 
passed by voice vote. 
 

 New Business 
Darex – Offered $350 worth of 
tools to the club for Bruce’s fast 
response to their email. Bruce 
accepted – awaiting delivery. 
HCC Woodworking class starts 9/8 
for 5 weeks 9-12. Fee $85. 

 

 
PROGRAM NOTES: Christmas 
ornaments contest for November 

meeting prepare to bring in anything 
suitable for Christmas Decorations 

made from wood. 
 

Refreshments 

 

John Shelton, again, provided a 
great selection of goodies. 
 

 Program 
September’s Program 

Clock Contest – Bruce reminded 
members of clock contest for 
September. Bob Ippoliti got 
final clock available 
 

 

BUY/SELL/TRADE 

 

Frank has (2) XL and (5) Large 
Brandon wood workers T-Shirts 
left. Maybe some of our new 
members would be interested. 
They can email Frank or call and 
he will bring them to the next 
meeting. 
They are $11.50 each. 
 
Jim Williams is selling all his 
tools. Band saw, drill presses, 
table saw, biscuit joiner, planer, 
etc. 
 He does not want to keep his 
shop going.  He can be reached 
@ 813-689-2481  
Rick Ward has a friend who is 
selling a building and tools for 
$4,000.00 Buy ALL only. 
 

Wood working Tips Website: 
 

Index of Tips by E-mail 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Program Pictures 

 
Vernon gave the program tonight. 

 

 
Examples of the finished product. 

 

 
Here he explains how he uses 

pattern boards and a v-groove router 
bit to get the effects shown above. 

 
Vernon explaining how he 
makes his pictures routed in 

wood. 
To view the pictures from the 

August meeting, 
please visit the web site, then 
click on member projects, then 

click on August. 
 

If you want to view the pictures 
without going to the web site, 
then use the link included in the 
email that brought you this 

newsletter. 
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